April 2, 2021

Re: Price increase notification

To our valued Partners,

First and foremost, thank you in advance for partnering with Tamco. Regretfully, but
not without cause, we are announcing an additional price increase for July 12™
2021.

The price increase will take effect July 12th with respect to the current market
conditions the increase will be regardless of order entry date as lead times vary by
products. Due to the overall volatility of building products and raw material and all
that is associated with manufacturing such as cardboard, lumber, fasteners, etc. a
definitive % is not possible at this time, however you should allow for a minimum of

20 plus percent.

We ask that the information be passed along as soon as possible and that all are
aware of current events as it pertains to building products.

As always, we sincerely appreciate your business, and remain committed to
providing the best possible level of service and keeping you informed with current
market conditions. Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

incerely,

-"Bl:r'an “BK” Kocsis

Sales Manager Tamco
BK@GOMETALROOFING.COM
813-927-4518




